Valerie K. Lundin

Town Clerk & Notary Public
27 Sturbridge Rd.
Holland, MA 01521
Ph: 413-245-7108 X102

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

In accordance with the provision of M.G.L. Ch. 54
Section 25B, the Town of Holland Board of Selectmen
will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, March 7, 2023, at
the Holland Town Hall at 6:00PM.

The purpose of this hearing is for the Board of Selectmen
to take a public vote to opt out of mail in voting for the
June town elections. This public hearing is a requirement
of the state and has been requested by the Town Clerk.

If you have any questions or concerns, pleasé email
townclerk@hollandma.org.



